Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 8:18 AM

To: ‘ckennedy@geologist.com'

Subject: RE: Case RO0000289 Request for extension

Dear Ms. Kennedy,
Your request for a 45-day extension for the submittal of the FS is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: ckennedy@geologist.com [mailto:ckennedy@geologist.com]
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2010 10:01 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Mark.Tussing@o-i.com

Subject: Case RO0000289 Request for extension

Dear Paresh,

This e-mail follows my telephone message to you left at 9:55 Friday morning July 16. | had called to request an extention
for the submittal of the feasibility study due July 19 for the above case at 3600 Alameda Avenue, in Oakland, CA.

The FS is written however we need more time for internal review.

This e-mail is sent to formally request a 45 day extension which would revise the due date to September 2, 2010.

Please acknowledge reciept of this e-mail. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at (707) 363-5740.

Chris Kennedy
CKG Environmental, Inc.



